
Amber Egan 

December 6, 2016 

Megan Griffin  
ISBE's FOIA Coordinator 
FOIA@isbe.net 

Dear Ms. Griffin, 

Under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140, I am requesting 
all documentation that waives any sections of Administrative Code 1, Title 
23, Subtitle A:  Education, CHAPTER I:  State Board of Education, 
Subchapter a:  Public School Recognition, with any supporting documents for 
School District 428 of the Illinois Department of Juvenile Justice.  In 
addition, I am requesting documentation waiving any other codes/rules that 
apply to all other publicly funded Illinois schools.  I am requesting the copies 
of all documentation provided to the Illinois State Board of Education by 
School District 428 of the Illinois Department of Juvenile Justice.  I am 
requesting all applications for funding by School District 428 of the Illinois 
Department of Juvenile Justice, and documentation of all funding provided to 
School District 428 of the Illinois Department of Juvenile Justice. 

I understand that the Act permits a public body to charge a reasonable 
copying fee not to exceed the actual cost of reproduction and not including 
the costs of any search or review of the records. I am willing to pay fees for 
this request up to a maximum of $25.00. If you estimate that the fees will 
exceed this limit, please inform me first. However, the law allows you to 
impose a waiver or reduction of fees when information is sought in the public 
interest, as is the case for this request.  

I look forward to hearing from you in writing within five working days, as 
required by the Act 5 ILCS 140(3).  If access to the records I am requesting 
will take longer than five working days, please contact me with information 
about when I might expect copies or the ability to inspect the requested 
records.  If you deny any or this entire request, please cite each specific 
exemption you feel justifies the refusal to release the information and notify 
me of the appeal procedures available to me under the law. Thank you for 
considering and responding to this request.   

Sincerely, 
Amber Egan 

Rec'd 12/7/2016

mailto:FOIA@isbe.net


(Please do not publish my addresses and telephone number.) 

 




